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To

The Chairman

Coal India Ltd, Kolkata.

SUB:-  Protest against inclusion of CMOAI  in the to be formed TRUST  to manage the
fund  of NPS (CIL  Executives Defined contributory pension scheme).

Dear Sir,

It  has been learnt that CMOAI representatives are likely to be put in the to be
formed TRUST  to manage the fund  of NPS (CIL  Executives Defined contributory
pension scheme) . In this connection, it is informed that CMOAI is as of now ,not
a  registered body under  Trade Union Act  as  being claimed.  It  does not  have
PAN(Permanent Account Number) issued by Income Tax department. 

It is  requested to verify from Labour Department, Govt of West Bengal regarding
validity of registration number of CMOAI, its registered address, its up to date
annual  audited account etc before nominating its  representatives in  any body
/forum formed by CIL or subsidiary companies.

It  is  also  requested  to  include  representatives  from  AIACE  in  appropriate
numbers in the to be formed TRUST for managing the fund because  AIACE is the
single  validly  registered trade  union  having  membership  base  of  serving and
retired executives both.

Regards, 

P K SINGH RATHOR

Principal General Secretary

CC-  

The Coal Secretary, Govt of India, New Delhi. 
DP/DF/DT/DM, Coal  India Ltd, Kolkata.
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